
City Clerk / Treasurer - Memo 

August 31, 2023 

 

Mayor & Council –  

For City Council Regular Meeting on September 5, 2023 

 

As part of your packet is the Dude DeWalt Cellars LLC New Application for Beer & Wine License.  As you 

are aware, a new application requires the City Council to approve the application and renewals are 

performed administratively.   

The application is in good order, and we are awaiting the Mid / Star Fire Inspection which is required 

annually. 

I recommend this application be approved by the Council with the stipulation that I issue the license once 

the Fire Inspection has been completed. 

 

Regards –  

 

Jacob M Qualls, idCMC 

City Clerk – Treasurer, City of Star 


